
Status Report
Compact Development

Indonesia 
Update on Progress

On December 11, 2008, Indonesia was selected as eligible for a ��
Millennium Challenge Corporation poverty reduction grant, or 
compact, by MCC’s Board of Directors.

On December 19, 2008, MCC Compact Development experts met ��
with representatives from the Embassy of Indonesia, including 
Indonesia’s envoy to the United States, Ambassador Sudjadnan, to 
discuss the compact development process.  

An initial MCC high-level visit to Indonesia to meet with a variety ��
of stakeholders, including representatives of the Indonesian govern-
ment, members of the private sector, other donor organizations, and 
NGOs, took place April 2009. The objectives of the initial trip were 
to build working relationships with key contacts, explain the MCC 
model and process of compact development to stakeholders, and 
to set expectations as to the timeline for development of a potential 
compact.

Indonesia continues to implement a two-year, $55 million MCC ��
Threshold Program focused on reducing corruption in the judiciary, 
providing support for the Anti-Corruption Commission, enhanc-
ing the performance of the Financial Transaction Reports and 
Analysis Center and developing pilot e-procurement systems in five 
provinces. The program is also helping Indonesia build a robust and 
sustainable immunization system in difficult to reach areas.
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*World Development Indicators, World Bank, 2007

 
Compact Status 

Status .........................Compact Eligible

Country Information 
Population .........................223,041,632* 

GNI Per Capita ...........................$1,650*
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